Royal Commission into Trade Union Governance and Corruption

13 August 2014

By email to wixxyleaks@gmail.com

Mr Peter Wicks
PO Box 421
SEVEN HILLS, NSW 1730

Dear Mr Wicks,
Heath Services Union Hearings — 25 to 29 August 2014

Thank you for providing to the Commission your statement of evidence and the enclosed
material.

The Commission has reviewed your statement of evidence and the material provided.

We note that you have not applied to the Commission to cross-examine Ms Katrina Hart or
Ms Katherine Jackson, however, we appreciate the particular relevance of your evidence to
paragraphs 215 to 224 of Ms Hart’s evidence relating to the publication of her home
address on your website and to paragraphs 345 and 346 of Ms Jackson’s evidence.

The material you have provided to the Commission largely comprises documentation and
submissions. In view of the tight timetable within which the Commission is conducting its
inquiries and preparing its report, the Commission does not propose to call you as a witness
at its further hearing into the Health Services Union commencing 25 August 2014. However,
the Commission will consider your material as a submission in respect of its inquiries into
the Health Services Union.

The Commission thanks you for your assistance.

Yours|faithfully
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James Beaton

Solicitor Assisting
Royal Commission into Trade Union Governance and Corruption

Level 19, 55 Market Street, Sydney, New South Wales, 2000
E: james.beaton@turc.gov.au
T: (02) 9201 3753
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